
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anila Dumont 
Regulatory Counsel  
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street  

Telephone: 416.542.2831 
Facsimile:  416.542.3024 

Toronto, Ontario  M5B 1K5 adumont@torontohydro.com 

  
 

 
June 14, 2016 
 
 
 
via RESS – signed original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) 

Incremental Capital Module (“ICM”) True-up Application – Responses to Interrogatories 
2-AMPCO-1 and 2-AMPCO-3 
OEB File No. EB-2015-0173 

 

 
Toronto Hydro writes to the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) in respect of the above-noted matter. 
 
On May 27, 2016, in accordance with the OEB’s Procedural Order No. 1, Toronto Hydro filed its 
written responses to interrogatories received.  In respect of interrogatories 2-AMPCO-1 and 2-AMPCO-
3, please see attached completed live-excel spreadsheets for each. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
Anila Dumont 
Regulatory Counsel 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 
att. 
:AD/acc 


